

September 16, 2022

Hello Primary Families,

This is Principal Kostrova with a few reminders.

## **Drop Off:**

Thank you to the families that are following the drop/pick up procedures. It is really important for safety that you do not leave your vehicle in coned off areas. Please pull up, let your child off and keep going. If you want to walk your child up to the door, please park your vehicle in a parking area. Also, for safety, do not pull up across the street from the school on Mott St. Traffic should be flowing one way towards 7th street. We are working with the city to get signage put up. I am thankful for your patience during this new process.

## Breakfast tags:

To ensure that we send only the students that you want to have breakfast, please put the Purple Breakfast Tag on your child's backpack. If your child doesn't have a tag we will send them outside in the morning.

**Facebook**: Sign up for the Primary School page to get updates and information.

**Monthly Newsletter:** This is a great place to get information.

**PBIS**: We are positively recognizing students for following school expectations. We have individual, classroom, and all school rewards. Please contact your child's teacher or contact me for more information.

## **Upcoming events:**

Open House is tomorrow September 17th from 9:00-11:00 am. Stop by for the ribbon cutting of our new school and take a tour.

PTO Meeting is Monday, September 19th at 4:00 pm at the Intermediate School. We hope you can join us. The virtual link is: <a href="mailto:meet.google.com/byn-dbkb-shd">meet.google.com/byn-dbkb-shd</a>

Book Fair is going on all next week! Students can purchase books and other cool stuff

Math Night is next week September 22nd from 4:00-5:30 pm. More information is coming

Thank you for choosing the Marinette Primary School and for sharing your child with us.

Have a great weekend,

--

## Kathy Jo Kostrova

Marinette Primary School Principal 715-735-2501